
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Burton, Michael 
Lara Weinheimer 
Re: Linn Hudson Federal #006 (2RP-743) Corrective Action Plan 
Tuesday, November 12, 2013 9:55:05 AM 

Lara, 
This plan is approved as written. Please keep me informed of any possible changes. 
Thanks 

Mike Burton 
BLWI-CFO 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
575-234-2226 office 
575-361-3574 cell 
mburton@blm.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and 
its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email 
from your system. Thank you. 

On Tue, Nov 12, 2013 at 7:58 AM, Lara Weinheimer <lvveinheimer@rice-ecs.com> wrote: 

Mike, attached is the Linn Hudson Federal #006 (2RP-743) Corrective Action Plan. If you 
have any questions, please let us know. Otherwise, we await your approval. 

Thanks! 

Lara Weinheimer 

Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety 

Project Scientist 

419 West Cain 

Hobbs, NM 88240 

(575)441-0431 


